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31st October 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

Re: Educational Learning Experience – Hobgoblin Theatre - Thursday 30th November 2023 

This half term our topic is all about ‘Traditional Tales’ which is based around learning different stories, re-

enacting them and developing story vocabulary. A great way of doing this is at this age is through watching the 

story being acted out and we are fortunate to have Hobgoblin Theatre Company come to visit and perform their 

fabulous production of Goldilocks for us to watch. This will take place during the school day in our school hall on 

Thursday 30th November 2023. 

The cost of the visit will be £4 per child. Please pay your contribution via Arbor.  

In accordance with the 1996 Education Act, we have to ask for ‘voluntary contribution’ towards the cost of the 

trip.  In the unlikely event that costs cannot be covered by contributions, the trip will be cancelled. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Alexia Hilas 

Early Years Assistant Headteacher  

 


